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N.W.M.Police,

Calgary 29th March 1897.

S.B.Lucas Esq.

Indian Agent,

City.

Sir.

In reply to your letter No. 285 of the 26th inst.

I have seen Dr.Lafferty the Actg Surgeon for the reserve

and he thinks it best that the Indians should not be sent

back to the Reserve until all danger of contagion is over.

I have noticed my Detachments to warn the Settlers not to

max with the Indians in any way.

Your obedient servant,

assen früh

shpt,

Commdg "E* Division.
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